
 

Posted: Tuesday, December 12, 2017

 

 
Adjourned Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are 

providing public notice of an adjournment of regular meeting. 

Regular Meeting of the North Beach Water District  
Board of Commissioners scheduled for:  

6:00 PM Monday December 18th 2017  
2212 272nd Street Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

Is adjourned to: 

4:20 PM Monday December 18th 2017  
2212 272nd Avenue Ocean Park, Washington 98640 


